Thank you SO MUCH for providing this video for us to share with our patients! We greatly appreciate all of your time you spent creating this video. I am going to start sharing this video with members of our team and am hopeful we will find ways to share it with our patients. 

Thank you again for thinking of the patients at Cardinal Glennon!

Hannah
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